From: Shaun Barr
Subject: Objection to Planning Application Number 2016/1117/P
Date: 7 April 2016 at 14:38
To: Planning DCMail@camden.gov.uk

To Planning@camden,
| am writing to express my objections to the Planning Application Number 2016/1117/P.

| am concerned that the application doesn't take into consideration the requirements of canal users. Particularity those of boaters.

I note Bangor Wharf is unique as it has road access to the canal. This is extremely rare in London and
would be most beneficial in providing and maintaining services (such as a water, and other much needed
waste facilities) to boaters, particularity where such services are rapidly decreasing across London. | also
note that since Bangor Wharf was once a fully functioning wharf, that it would be simple to include in

its development the ability for boats to moor (temporarily) to use the for mentioned facilities which are so
lacking across London.

| hope that any further development plans will not ignore the needs of those who actually use the canals
and look forward to them including a commitment to canal users and maintaining the unique heritage of
our water ways.

Sincerely,

Shaun G Barrett
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